
 

 

 

Meet the teacher meetings: I wish to thank the teachers for providing such a valuable 
opportunity for parents to meet with them this week. It is so important that we build a 
positive relationship between school and home and by hearing about your hopes and 
dreams for 2020 this is a great start. I hope you all enjoy/ed spending some time 
meeting your 2020 class teachers and sharing insights into your child with them. 

If you wish to discuss your child’s academic progress, please make an alternate 
meeting with your teacher, as the ‘Meet the teacher’ meetings will not be able to 
accommodate these discussions.  

 
Bushfire fundraising event at OLD (Tuesday 
18th February) To assist with the continued 
devastation and heartbreaking recovery for 
many families across Australia from the 
bushfires we will be holding a fundraising 
event, organised by the Year 6 leaders.  
On Tuesday 18th February everyone can 
wear their best farmer or fire fighter outfits 
and donate a gold coin. We will also be holding a second hand book sale every lunch 
time next week (starting Tuesday). Every book is 50c! We have been renovating our 
library and instead of simply throwing the books away, children can buy them for 50c 
each. All money raised will be donated to Vinnies Bushfire appeal: https://
donate.vinnies.org.au/appeals-nsw/vinnies-nsw-bushfire-appeal-nsw 

Safer Internet Day (Tuesday 11th Feb) On Safer Internet Day, millions of people 
around the world unite to raise awareness about online safety issues and inspire 
positive change.  The theme this year is ‘Together for a better internet’. Our Stage 2 
and 3 students will be participating in a virtual classroom event but we also encourage 
families to continue the conversation at home. Below are some helpful links: 

• eSafety education – What’s new in 2020 

• Newsletter – Start the Chat 

• eSafety parents – Helping kids thrive online (Information about valuable 
parent webinars –  that parents can sign up for) 
 

Welcome Kindergarten 2020 Last week our new Kindy students had their first week at 
school and they had such a wonderful time! I know there were many tired people on 
Friday afternoon (including the teachers!) but their enthusiasm for school and 
excitement in making new friends was amazing. I wish to thank the Kindy teachers and 
Learning Support team who have made the start of Kindy such a huge success for the 
students and parents. Please check out our school Facebook page for more photos of 
the great learning happening in Kindy. 

 

COMING EVENTS  

FEBRUARY 

Mon 10 - Fri 14 Meet the Teacher 

Tues 18 Bushfire fundraising day 

Tues 18—Fri 21 2nd hand book 

sale fundraiser 

Thurs 20 9am Beginning school 

Mass  

Tues 25 6pm Whole school info 

evening (school library) 

Tues 25 6.30pm Town Hall 

Meeting (school library) 

MARCH 

Mon 2 9-10.15am Open 

Classrooms 

Tues 3, 10 & 16 6.30-7.30pm 

Parent Education Mathematics 

(school library) 

Wed 4 9-10.30am  and               

6.30-7.30pm OPEN DAY 

Wed 18 & 25 9-11am 1,2,3 Magic 

Parenting Workshop (school 

library) 

KEEP CHECKING THE SCHOOL’S   WEBSITE 

UNDER ‘CALENDAR - FOR POSSIBLE 

CHANGES TO DATES  

www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au 
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Parent Education – Mathematics: A reminder to please email the school if you are interested in attending the Parent Education 
sessions coming up about Mathematics. In the past few years we have had up to 30-40 parents attending and they always love 
the games, ideas and knowledge they walk away with. 

The session dates are: Tuesday 3rd March, Monday 10th March, Monday 16th March 6.30-7.30pm (held in the school library) 
If you would like to attend please email the school office before Friday 28th February. 

“123 Magic” is back again for 2020 … Attention everyone, particularly all Kindergarten families: Over 
the past 2 years, OLD hosted the wonderful parenting programme, “123 Magic”, and it’s coming back 
again for 2020. This year, we are particularly targeting all our new Kindergarten families, but anyone and 
everyone is most warmly welcome. Please contact/email the school office to register … And yes, it’s free 
… And yes, it’s at OLD School!  
Session 1 of 2 (9-11am): Wednesday 18th March 
Session 2 of 2 (9-11am): Wednesday 25th March 
 
Town Hall Meeting 25th February: The Town Hall meeting is a time for the parents and friends of OLD to gather and discuss 
school events. We will have members of our Event Committee members telling us about the upcoming school events and how 
you can assist. There may also be some messages from the school, for example this upcoming meeting we will be discussing the 
Parent Levy and ideas for the 2020 expenditure of this. If you would like to add an agenda item please email the school – Re-
membering that this meeting is for whole school agenda items. Items specific for a grade or student will not be discussed at 
Town Hall meetings. 

 
 
 

Events committee update  
Last week our new ‘2020 Events Committee’ came together with Kirsty & I to start planning for the year ahead! In the spirit of 
our school vision to  ‘Ignite, Innovate, Include, in Mercy’,  this committee aims to promote fun and build a sense of togetherness 
in our school community. The Events Committee is made up of parent volunteers who are offering their valuable time to plan, 
and run events throughout the year. While these members will lead the events, we strongly encourage our wider parent        
community to offer a helping hand throughout the year to assist our Events Committee. Looking ahead, our Events Committee 
are currently planning Shrove Tuesday, Parents Night Out, Easter Hunt & Mothers Day Breakfast & Stall. We will share             
information on these events closer to the date. Thank you Events Committee!  
 
Class Parents 
Looking to help out at OLD? Become a class parent! We are still looking to allocate class parents for different grades in the 
school, particularly Year 3, Year 5 & Year 6. The role of the class parent to help the teacher on an ‘as required’ basis such as   
preparing farewell cards/gifts for departing students, reminding parents about a class picnic, collecting photos for the Mothers/
Fathers day Powerpoint and so on. If you are interested in becoming a class parent, please email the school office.  
 
Little Athletics - HELPERS NEEDED! 
We are excited to announce Little Athletics is returning to OLD! Little Athletics is a 10 week program run by professional coaches 
from ‘Little Athletics NSW’. The program prepares our students for the athletics carnival and provides students opportunities to 
practise track and field skills such as running, jumping, throwing and relays. 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers to spend the day walking classes Year 3-6 up and down to Beauchamp Park, K-Yr 2 will run 
their program at school, we do not require helpers for K-2 classes. This is a full day commitment that requires lots of walking and 
supervision. Your help would be greatly appreciated!  
 
Masses & Liturgies  
 
Tuesday morning Chapel 
We welcome ALL parents, students and teachers to join us at Tuesday morning Chapel shared between Pius, Mercy and OLD. 
Chapel alternates between Mercy (odd weeks) and Pius (even weeks) and commences at 8am. Please join us in the foyer at 7:50 
to walk over together.  
 
Beginning School Mass 
We warmly welcome all our parents, students & community to our Beginning School Mass at 9am on Thursday the 20th of Feb-
ruary at 9am. This is a wonderful opportunity to begin the year together with worship and praise! We will be presenting our Year 
6 leaders with their leadership badges. We will also celebrate our first Mass with Kindergarten 2020!  

ACTING PRINCIPAL—Miss Kirsty Thorpe 

ACTING ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL —Miss Camilla Brown 
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